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Policy on Credit Card Usage

Suffolk County Community College will permit the use of credit cards for college business purposes.  Credit cards will only be used in situations when standard procurement practices cannot practically or reasonably be followed.  Further, the use of credit cards will be restricted to the President or his or her designees.  Individuals authorized to use College credit cards shall agree in writing to accept financial responsibility for any inappropriate usage by that individual.  Itemized receipts must be obtained to provide evidence that expenses are prudent and proper.  If the receipts are for meals, those in attendance and purpose of the meeting must be provided.  If the receipts are for other expenses, the reason for the cost incurred must be provided.
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